CITY OF PORTSMOUTH

City to hold Public Input Meeting
on the Daniel Street Sidewalk Improvement
Project

February 12, 2013 FOR MORE INFORMATION:
Dave Desfosses 766-1411

PORTSMOUTH—The City of Portsmouth has scheduled a February 26™
public input session to discuss the Daniel Street sidewalk improvement project. This
project will include upgrades to the streetscape including trees and lighting. City staff
will present an overview of the design and schedule, as well as answer questions,
about the Project at 6:30 p.m. in City Hall Conference Room A.

The City will discuss suggested options for the final street layout. The public
will then be invited to provide input on the streetscape design for the project.

Work is anticipated to begin in late April and is expected to be completed in
June of 2013.



